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MESSAGE

I am happy to know that the newly formed Association for Healthcare Management
Professionals is launching a souvenir. I am sure that this souvenir will provide a |
platform to exchange innovative ideas and technological interventions across the globe.

I take this opportunity to congratulate Mr. A. Mahalingam and the group of
likeminded healthcare professionals coming forward to contribute to the holistic
growth of healthcare industry through their proactive interventions.

I am pleased to convey my greetings and good wishes to all the members of the
Healthcare Association for their determined efforts in bringing out this mission

successfully.

I wish them all success for their convention.
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